
 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Procurement of IT Process and Release Automation Solution  
 

 

It is for the information of all concerned that NBP’s notice for the above cited tender placed on 

NBP’s website (Ref: NT-11/13/2018-2), PPRA’s website (Ref: TS371725E) and in newspapers 

may please be treated as cancelled with immediate effect. 

 

 
Procurement Division 

Logistic Support Group 

National Bank of Pakistan 

3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi. 

Tel: 021- 99062533 and 99062966 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


